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Your Input on the NRS

A number of your colleagues are serving on the NRS Technical Workgroup
(TWG) which is meeting February 2.  Below are listed agenda items on
which they are to give advice.  They would like your thoughts and
recommendations related to those or other NRS topics.

Forward any suggestions to Lennox at lmclendon@naepdc.org .  Put *NRS
suggestions* in the subject line.  He will collect them and pass them
on.

State Reports on Challenges/Needs 

Discussion with TWG Members on the challenges and needs on NRS
implementation in their states. Are there tips and strategies to share?
What now needs attention and what issues are on the horizon? How can the
project help?

Plans for 2011 Face-Face Training

*   Regional Training: Financial Management and NRS Changes
*   Targeted Training: Evaluation Learning Community 

Discussion on Improvements to NRSWeb 

*   Review of NRS Website
*   State Pages
*   Discussion on improving NRSWeb to meet state needs

Online Training

*   NRSWeb online courses
*   NRS Basics
*   Developing State and Local Report Cards
*   Developing State NRS Data Systems

All NAEPDC News Views and Clues are archived at:
http://naepdc.org/news_views_clues/nvc_home.html 

Keep up the good work.  Let me know when we can help.
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